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Newsletter

2025 Youth Tour Representatives Announced

Ava Meinders of Buffalo Center and Myles Tjaden of Charles City were recently 
selected to represent Heartland Power Cooperative at the 2025 Youth Tour in 
Washington, D.C. in June. Both are juniors, Meinders at North Iowa Community 
Schools and Tjaden at Charles City High School. Congratulations, Ava and Myles! 
We are proud to have you as this year’s representatives!

Each year over 1,500 students from across the coutnry take part in this event 
that brings youth to our nation’s capitol to learn about U.S. history and electric 
cooperatives.

Meinders and Tjaden Head to Washington, D.C. This June

Interested in Youth Tour?
The Youth Tour program is open to any sophomore or junior 
student who lives on Heartland Power lines. For more information, 
visit www.iowarec.org/youth-tour and watch this fall for the 
application to apply for the 2026 Youth Tour.

Ava Meinders, Buffalo Center Myles Tjaden, Charles City



$25 BILL CREDIT WINNER 
Joel Gray, Ionia

THIS MONTH’S QUESTION 
Do you personally know anyone 
who has attended Youth Tour?

QUIZ GUIDELINES 
Each member who sends in the 
correct answer by the 20th of 
the month will be entered in a 
drawing for a $25 bill credit. Mail 
or email quiz answers to energy@
heartlandpower.com.

MONTHLY QUIZ

Providing members with safe, reliable, 
affordable electricity and enhancing the 
quality of life for members and their local 
communities.

GENERAL INFORMATION
Office Hours           7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. M-Th  

Office: 641.584.2251
Toll Free: 800.349.2832

Thompson	 216 Jackson St. | P.O. Box 65
Thompson, IA 50478

St. Ansgar  110 Industrial Park Dr. | P.O. Box 70
St. Ansgar, IA 50472

Outage Reporting	 Thompson: 641.584.2200
		  St. Ansgar: 641.713.4646

System Wide: 888.417.3007

Secure Payment Phone Line        833.890.4830
Digging & Line Location	 Call 811

Website		  www.heartlandpower.com
Email	 energy@heartlandpower.com
Facebook         facebook.com/heartlandpower
Twitter	              twitter.com/heartland_power
Instagram      instagram.com/heartland_power

CEO/GENERAL MANAGER	 Jon Leerar

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Don Knudtson, President             641.590.1416
Mark Kingland, Vice-President 
	           & DPC Director     641.590.4400 
Vince Morische, Secretary           641.220.4841
Tricia Jaeger, Treasurer                641.330.6903
Michael Cole
      Asst. Secretary-Treasurer      641.512.1474

Roger Solomonson, Director       641.590.0049
Steve Groth, Director 	 641.590.2581


